
 
 

No. 294 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for Housing and Community Development: 
 

Remote Housing Investment Package 
 

1. There is $7.4m under the Remote Housing Investment Package for 

government employee housing. Is this for upgrades or new builds?  

 

The $7.4 million Government Employee Housing is for new builds.        

 

2. Which communities will benefit from that investment? 

 

Twenty-three new Government Employee Homes will be built throughout 

2018-19. The communities include Ramingining, Alpurrurulam, Beswick, 

Borroloola, Lajamanu, Mataranka, Nganmarriyanga, Numbulwar, Arlparra 

and Engawala. 


